
 

On Sunday September 30th Cittaslow Sunday will be held for the 6th time in Djupivogur Municipality. 

Cittaslow Sunday is held on the last Sunday in September in all Cittaslow communities.  

The goal is the introduce local production, culture and/or history. This time around the emphases 
will be international cuisine in Djúpavogshreppur. The diversity is rich and important to protect and 
cherish.  

The food festival will be held in Langabúð from 13:00 to 16:00.  

Guests are invited to taste food and products of Djúpavogshreppur from all over the world as well 
as familiarise themselves with Djúpivogur´s overall diversity. 

Everybody is welcome to participate. All who are interested can be in contact with Greta Mjöll 
Samúelsdóttir, Cultural Representative of Djúpivogur municipality via email 
gretamjoll@djupivogur.is or phone 697-5853.  
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